
Dear Council,

I highly support the earlier trading time for the Mona Vale Markets at Pittwater RSL. I need to shop 
early to make it to the church on time. It is also brutally unfair to the traders who have such short 
trading hours. I live in Brookvale and would visit the Frenchs Forest Market. It was an asset for the 
area. The Mona Vale Market will become the same if it is allowed to trade more freely and stop the 
rangers from fining customers, a warning would be much better first as its a new thing for everyone. 

Kind regards,
Bobby Saini
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